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ATTN: Carl B. Yoder
Radiation Safety Officer %;
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Hoboken, New Jersey 07030 pp $;-j

Gentlenen:

Subject: Theft and Recovery of Byproduct Material

Thank you for your letter, dated December 18, 1980, which forwarded a "inal
report pursuant to 10 CFR 20.402 regarding the subject r.atter.

This r.atter was reviewed by our inspector during an inspection conducted Decenber
5 and 11, 1930.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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